
Mr. Tounget: 
  
The latest iteration of the District Maps proposed for the City of Austin is an unacceptable abomination.  
The District plan was sold to voters on the basis of providing neighborhood representation.  As presently 
set forth, they represent the worst of gerrymandering to appease special interest groups whose 
influence in the map formulation is disproportionate to their representation in city demographics.  
District 7 in particular is incoherent from any concept of common neighborhood interest. 
  
Michael R. Cannatti represents my neighborhood interests.  Please take his comments into serious 
consideration. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this email. 
  
Jack S. Gray, Jr. 
 


